From:

Camian Larson -

Sent:

Tuesday, May 30, 2017 2:16 PM

To:

JMR Exhibits

Subject:

SB 307

Hi,

My name is Camian Larson and I am from Oregon City (97045). I'm writing to let you know that I support SB 307's intention for temporary events and lounges.

Having legal access to safe, consumption friendly spaces is extremely important to me because I am a parent and I do not want to subject my children to cannabis consumption at home and I want a place to socialize safely. I believe that of-age adults should be allowed to legally gather and consume together outside of private homes with the same rights, respect, and dignity that both tobacco smokers and drinkers are afforded.

Please support legal consumption in designated public spaces and help to create safer environments for the health and safety of others who do not wish to partake. Do the right thing by making this safer and more comfortable for everyone. Oregon has an exciting opportunity to become a national leader regarding safe public consumption, please make us a positive, progressive example for other cannabis friendly states!

Thank you, Camian